
 

 

 
 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
 

The Board of Directors of Central La Human Services District         

will not conduct the January 3rd meeting due to weather conditions:  

 

 

Thursday, January 3rd @ 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Education Building ~ Room 127 

Central State Hospital  

Pineville, LA  

 

 

The meeting is open to the public 
 

 

 

 


